

January 31, 2022

Via e-mail to Barry.Logan@nmslabs.com

Barry Logan, Ph.D. NMS Labs 200 Welsh Road Horsham, PA 10944

RE: <u>FSC Self-disclosure No. 21.69 – NMS Labs (Seized Drugs)</u>

Dear Dr. Logan,

At its January 21, 2022 quarterly meeting, the Commission reviewed the referenced self-disclosure. Based upon the corrective action taken and root cause analysis performed by the laboratory, commissioners concluded no further action is necessary at this time.

If the laboratory identifies any material changes to the information provided regarding this disclosure, please notify the Commission as soon as possible. Thank you and please feel free to contact the Commission's office with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Leigh M. Tomlin
Leigh M. Tomlin

cc: Ann Meadows